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Sidewalk Upgrade – Despard Avenue 
 
The City will upgrade the sidewalk on Despard Avenue at the entrance to the parking lot for 
Springwood Park. This work will begin Monday morning, August 16 and is expected to take three days, 
weather dependent.  
 
We recognize this is a well-used area with access to the off-leash dog park and the tennis courts from 
Despard Avenue. Please expect an occasional delays as work proceeds and follow the instructions of 
traffic personnel. 
 

### 
 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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